Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library



Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, August 6, 2015 -12:45 pm 

Minutes
•The meeting was called to order at 12:53pm by Chair, Diana Zimmerman. Present were Library Board Trustees: Diana, Jean Burnham, Jean Beerbower, and Mary Bush, town council liaison: Hannah Booth-Watts and Librarian: Carol Blix. Trustee Stephanie Leitz was unable to attend.
•July 9, 2015 meeting minutes were moved for approval by Jean Burnham, seconded by Mary, and approved by all. A motion to approve the July vouchers was made by Diana, seconded by Jean Beerbower, and approved by all.

•Librarian Carol Blix reported that June circ stats were up to 843 from 769 in June 2015. The Children’s summer reading program has one more session. Her “Facebook guru” has been too busy with personal activities to help. She has assisted a patron with downloading audiobooks on her new tablet, and others with transferring photos from their cell phones to our computers for emailing and printing. A 2-in-1 laptop was ordered for mobile library administration and programming needs. She found a sign-up for libraries to link to a website with online study materials for their states’ DMV driving tests. Spine labels on junior picturebooks and junior nonfiction still needs doing, as does redoing materials location signs, and purchasing more adult and junior nonfiction, and junior fiction. 
Old Business:

• Jean Beerbower is viewing the open meetings video, and will be records manager.

•The computer Internet policy for CPL passes last month was joined by a kid-friendly summary and computer safety tips page. They will be put back-to-back with the adult policy and put in clear binder covers to post at the public computers. The library staff was to ask patrons to read it as they signed up for computer use at the circulation desk. Patrons who violate the policy are to be sent an official letter from the librarian on the disciplinary consequences of their actions, and the dates their bans from the computer or library are in effect.

• The un-mandated community services funding levy (including library funding) was postponed. We could look at resubmitting it under a Parks and Recreations District umbrella, or investigate a separate school-district area library district or live within our means,  Item tabled for later discussion.

• Carol emailed a list of library volunteers from the library move after the remodel to Diana, who will print the document. The library will supply the frame.

New Business:  

• Library needs were discussed: a second laptop computer, a wireless barcode reader, more computer tethers, a patron counter, and possibly other furniture. The trustees present agreed that computer chairs should match, but their priority was to have the smallest computer chair replaced.

• The next meeting date will tentatively be Friday, September 11th 12:45pm, at the library. Carol will ask Stephanie if there is a better day and time for her to meet than Thursdays at 12:45 that is still available for the rest of us.

 Adjournment at 1:48pm.
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